
Hello Mill Creek, it is Monday, May 13th!

Green team, please report to Ms. England’s room after announcements for recycling
day. Teachers, please have your recycling out and ready to be picked up.

If you are interested in middle school volleyball or sideline cheer next school year,
information is available in the office.

Track athletes-today you will be dismissed from your 6th hour at 1:50. Please get
changed into your uniform and meet in the room next to Mrs French’s room to pick up
your event slip before boarding the bus. Good luck at the all conference meet.

Today there will be a tennis match instead of a practice. The match will be at home
against Wayland.

8th Grade Students: On Friday, you will take a field trip to the high school for freshman
orientation. Students with last names A-L will attend the morning session. Students with
last names M-Z will attend the afternoon session. You will have lunch at the high school.
You are allowed to bring your phones on this field trip. You will need them to fill out
interest forms for sports and clubs. There is no permission slip for this field trip.

Mill Creek's annual walk-a-thon is coming up! Students participating in the walk-a-thon
will be excused from classes (from 11:00 AM – 1:00 PM) on Wednesday, May 22nd to
walk for the Kids’ Food Basket in Dwight Lydell Park. A hot dog lunch will also be
served! All donations must be turned in to Mrs. Thompson prior to 1st hour on
Wednesday, May 22nd.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!


